
Information from the Parkview Curriculum Office  

Regarding the Rising 9th Grade Curriculum Nights & 2023/24 Course Registration 

Parkview is gearing up for course registration for the 2023/24 school year and we 

are excited about the 8th graders becoming Parkview Panthers in a few months.   

The Parkview Curriculum Office wanted to share some important information 

with you about our Rising 9th Grade Curriculum Nights and upcoming 2023/24 

course registration.   

Course Registration for the 2023/24 school year will be conducted January 30th 

through February 14th.  Your student’s homeroom teacher will be working with 

your student through the registration process.  You and your student may begin 

looking at registration information on the Registration Hub of the Parkview 

website (www. Parkview.net).  There is a special section for Rising 9th Graders.  

This hub contains information about our courses and electives as well as videos so 

students can start thinking about what they want to take during their freshmen 

year.   

 

 

 

Click on the Course Registration 

Information Bar to enter the 

Registration Hub. 

Once in the Hub, click on the Rising 9th 

Grade 2023/24 Course Registration Link 

for all course registration information. 



The Rising 9th Grade Curriculum Nights will be held at Parkview High School on 

two different nights to keep our session numbers more manageable.    

 

• Students with last name A-L, should attend on Tuesday, February 7th from 

6:30—8:30 pm. 

 

• Students with last name M-Z, should attend on Thursday, February 9th from 

6:30—8:30 pm.   

All Trickum 8th grade students were mailed a letter with attachments at their 

home mailing address about this important event.   We hope that all students and 

parents will join us on their assigned night to gain some valuable information 

about Parkview courses and registration.  The evening will begin at 6:00 pm with 

specialty meetings for students currently in the gifted program, for students with 

an Individualized Education Plan, 504 Plan, and current ELL Students.  At 6:30, we 

ask that students and parents attend their first session based on the student’s last 

name.   During the evening, students and parents will rotate through 6 sessions 

where they will hear important information about course placement in Language 

Arts, Math, Science, Social Studies, and Foreign Language.  During the 

elective/extracurricular session, students and parents will gain information on the 

many elective offerings at Parkview and find an extracurricular activity the 

student would like to join in the Fall. We hope to see you and your student at the 

assigned Rising 9th Grade Night.  We look forward to working with students as 

they transition to the Big Orange Jungle for their freshman year.   Go Panthers!! 


